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To: RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From: Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Mr. Jeff Dase, Deputy Superintendent 
Date:   July 22, 2025 
Re:  Tri-City Electric Security Solutions Contract for Service 
 
 
In order to support our safety and security needs throughout the district we recommend that we 
enter into a contract for service with Tri-City Electric Security Solutions to provide time and 
materials aligned to district security  related services including cameras, programming and 
training needs at various schools for the 2025 -26 school year.   
 
This contract is exempt from bidding under 105 ILCS 5/10-20.21, Section vii – “purchases and 
contracts for the use, purchase, delivery, movement, or installation of data processing equipment, 
software, or services and telecommunications and interconnect equipment, software, and 
services”. It is recommended that the Board of Education approve a contract with Tri-City 
Electric Co., 6225 N. Brady Street, Davenport, IA 52806, to provide time & materials for security 
needs at various schools at a cost not to exceed $200,000.00. 

             

Investment Period: July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026 
Total Investment:  $200,000.00 
Funding Source: District Funds/ Safety & Security Department 

Rock Island-Milan School District #41 
2000 7th Avenue, Rock Island, IL 61201 
309-793-5900 x10210   | 309-793-5905 fax 
Sharon.williams@rimsd41.org 
www.rimsd41.org 


